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HIRSCHFIELD, TOBIN AND SKAPOF NAMED 2021 NEW
YORK METRO SUPER LAWYERS®
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RCCB Partners Marc Hirschfield, Marc Skapof and Donna Tobin Named NY Metro Super
Lawyers®

Royer Cooper Cohen Braunfeld LLC (RCCB) is pleased to announce that Business
Restructuring & Bankruptcy Partners Marc E. Hirschfield and Marc Skapof, and Trademarks &
Brands Partner Donna A. Tobin, have been selected for inclusion in the 2020 New York Metro
Edition of Super Lawyers, a distinction limited to just 5 percent of the area’s lawyers.

“Our New York practices are thriving due to the deep legal experience of our partners there
and their commitment to delivering quality client services,” said Executive Partner Neil A.
Cooper. “This team of extremely talented lawyers has provided the foundation for our
continued growth in the New York region and beyond.”

In the past few years, RCCB expanded its multi-disciplinary team of attorneys in New York to
include business restructuring & bankruptcy, debt finance, employment, ERISA & benefits,
trademarks & brands, litigation, private client services and ESOP practitioners, to complement
its firm-wide corporate, litigation, real estate, tax, and employment practices. The New York City
office, located at 1120 Avenue of the Americas in Manhattan, has five partners and is one of
several RCCB offices located throughout the region.

Marc Hirschfield is recognized as a Top Rated Bankruptcy Attorney for the tenth consecutive
year. He focuses his practice on corporate bankruptcy, business restructuring, creditors’ rights,
litigation, and debt finance. He represents debtors, boards of directors, lenders, fiduciaries,
asset purchasers and other entities in such proceedings and out-of-court reorganizations and
liquidations. Hirschfield is a court-certified mediator and is appointed to mediation panels
formed by the United States Bankruptcy Courts for the District of Delaware and the Southern
and Eastern Districts of New York.

Marc Skapof is recognized as a Top Rated Bankruptcy Attorney for the seventh consecutive
year. He focuses his practice on corporate bankruptcy, in- and out-of-court restructurings,
debtor representations, creditors’ rights, fiduciary representations, debt financing, distressed
debt, lending, DIP and exit financing, bankruptcy litigation, distressed M&A, corporate
governance and bankruptcy-remote transactions. He is admitted to practice in New York,
Illinois, and the United States' District Courts for the Southern and Northern Districts of New
York and the Eastern District of Wisconsin.

Donna Tobin is recognized as a Top Rated Intellectual Property Attorney for the second time.
She established and oversees the firm’s trademark prosecution practice. She has been
providing clients in a variety of industries with trademark litigation, prosecution, and
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counseling services for thirty-five years. She was appointed by the U.S. Secretary of Commerce
to serve on the Trademark Public Advisory Committee (“TPAC”) of the U.S. Patent and
Trademark Office in 2018.

About Super Lawyers

Super Lawyers, part of Thomson Reuters, is a rating service of outstanding lawyers from more
than 70 practice areas who have attained a high degree of peer recognition and professional
achievement. The annual selections are made using a patented multiphase process that
includes a statewide survey of lawyers, an independent research evaluation of candidates and
peer reviews by practice area. The result is a credible, comprehensive and diverse listing of
exceptional attorneys. The Super Lawyers lists are published nationwide in Super Lawyers
Magazines and in leading city and regional magazines and newspapers across the country.
Super Lawyers Magazines also feature editorial profiles of attorneys who embody excellence in
their practice of law. For more information about Super Lawyers, go to superlawyers.com.
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